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Custom Contract Clause for IPP: 

IPP-001.  Electronic Invoicing and Payment Requirements – Invoice Processing 

Platform (IPP).   
Payment requests must be submitted electronically through the U.S. Department of the Treasury’s Invoice 

Processing Platform (IPP) system using the “Bill to Agency” of Interior Business Center – FMD. 

“Payment request” means any request for contract financing payment or invoice payment by the Contractor.  To 

constitute a proper invoice, the payment request must comply with the requirements identified in the applicable 

Prompt Payment clause included in the contract, or the clause 52.212-4 Contract Terms and Conditions – 

Commercial Items included in commercial item contracts.  The IPP Homepage can be accessed at:  IPP Homepage. 

The Contractor must use the IPP website to register, access and use IPP for submitting requests for payment.  The 

Contractor Government Business Point of Contact  (as listed in SAM) will receive enrollment instructions via email 

from the Federal Reserve prior to the contract award date, but no more than 3 – 5 business days of the contract 

award date. 

Contractor assistance with enrollment can be obtained by contacting the IPP Production Helpdesk via email at: 

IPPCustomerSupport@fiscal.treasury.gov or by phone at (866) 973-3131. 

If the Contractor is unable to comply with the requirement to use IPP for submitting invoices for payment, the 

Contractor must submit a waiver request in writing to the Contracting Officer with its proposal or quotation. 

(End of Custom Clause) 
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